lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
January 5, 2020
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning Pastor Jake will continue a series of messages on Matthew.
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
This evening our focus will be on Our World Belongs to God, Stanza #8.
Offering:  Jehovah-Jireh Ministry
NURSERY

Today: 
9:30AM
Holly & Micah Bayle,

Lori & Abby Dykstra
5:30PM

The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

Next Sunday:

9:30AM

Melanie & Jack Kamminga,



Joanne & Madison Herd
5:30PM

The nursery room will be open but unstaffed.

CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:

9:30AM

Ruth Pohler, Madison Herd

Next Sunday:


9:30AM

Tammy Wolters, Kaylee Vander Veen
MEETINGS TODAY


10:45AM
Education
THIS WEEK

WEDNESDAY

JANUARY 8


6:00AM



Prayer – Basement Prayer Room

6:30PM



Executive Committee

7:00PM



Immanuel Circle – Adult Ed Room


7:00PM



Full Council


7:30PM



Administrative Committee,







Pastoral Elders & Deacons
THURSDAY


JANUARY 9

7:00PM



Knitting Ministry

NEXT SUNDAY – JANUARY 12, 2020
9:30AM

Pastor Jake Porter
Matthew series

Matthew 4:12-17
Offerings:  General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
5:30PM

Pastor Jake Porter
80’s & 90’s Hymn Sing
Offering:  Pregnancy Resource Center
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Curt Hoogeboom
Pettinga, Pohler, Bill Postma families
MEETINGS – JANUARY 12

10:45AM
Education


12:00PM
Potluck Lunch – FLC

THANKSGIVING
Thank you for your prayers, cards, comments of sympathy, and for the pastor’s prayer following the recent death of our sister-in-law.

Ruth & Bill Roon

The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of the following birthdays:

Wandalee Schut


January 17

Jessie De Groot


January 23

Evelyn Vander Kooi

January 24

Sharon Ondersma

January 24

PRAYER REQUESTS

Continue to pray for healing and regained strength for Pat Duimstra (District #5) as she receives in-home therapy.
Doug Dykstra (District #7) was hospitalized this past week due to difficulties with his remaining kidney.  He returned home again this past Thursday and we pray for continued good reports.
Laurie Kooienga (District #8) – stem cell transplant recovery

Joe Lems (District #6)– severe back pain
Keith Meinema Sr (District #5) – chemotherapy & radiation
Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Cathy Ter Avest (District #4) – spinal fusion surgery recovery
Pete Van Rijs (District #7) – durable cancer remission

Homebound:  Clara Timmer, Betty Brink
Staff:  Eric Miedema, Communications Director
Missionaries:  Revs Linda & Trevor Rubingh,
   New City Kids GR
Young Adults:  Levi Taylor, Annalise Van Rijs,
     Isaac Vedders
Military:

Major Ron Thenn – Army (Hawaii)
CRC Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Immanuel Circle

We will begin the new year meeting this Wednesday, January 8, at 7PM in the Adult Education Room.  We will study the first chapter in the book of Ruth, Lesson 18 in our study guide.  If you have questions, please contact Wanda (669-1989).
Meals Ministry

We like to keep the church freezer stocked with meals in order to provide "quick meals" to our church family on short notice.  The freezer is empty so we need your help!  We are looking for various sized meals (feeding between 2-6 people) and for a variety of dishes.  It could be a casserole, soup, side dishes or a dessert.  Please write the name of the dish and the date it was prepared on the outside.  Thanks so much for helping to stock the freezer!
Sunday Potluck Lunches

Join us for a potluck lunch in the FLC next Sunday, January 12.  

Last names starting with A-M - bring a hot dish.

Last names starting with N-Z - bring a salad or dessert.

We also ask that each family would take their own place settings and a large dish to share.  Water, lemonade, and coffee will be provided.

We hope all can come and fellowship together!
SAVE THE DATE!

The Kids Hope family carnival night is on Saturday, February 8.  Look for more information to come about how you can be a part of this crazy fun night!

Earring Found
A gold post earring with 3 red stones was found in church.  It may be picked up in the office.
Books for Cincinnati

As we look forward to going back to Cincinnati in 2020, we will be collecting any new or gently used books. The kids spend time reading with the volunteers, and their book selection could use some updating. We would love to bless the church with a tub full of books of all reading levels! Please put your book donations in the Cincinnati Bengals box by the East Entrance coat rack.  Thanks!

FINANCIAL UPDATES
December 24, 2019

Mel Trotter

$886
December 29, 9019
General Fund

$18,249
Building Fund

    8,071
Hand2Hand


       136
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
       $320,575
Budget goal

 323,584
Over (Under)

  (3,009)
Budget received – 99%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020
To fulfill our 2019/20 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,446 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
January Corners Offering – Georgetown Harmony Homes
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Dordt University Chamber Orchestra from Sioux Center, Iowa, invites you to a concert at 7:30PM tomorrow evening, January 6, at South Christian High School.  This free concert is part of a winter tour with performances scheduled in Illinois, Michigan, Wisconsin, and Iowa.
Directed by Mrs. Susan De Jong, the Chamber Orchestra will perform a wide variety of repertoire from the Baroque era to the 21st century. Featuring four student soloists and guest directed by Dr. Onsby Rose, program highlights include the music of J.S. Bach for flute and strings, several beloved hymn tunes, the sublime writing of Saint-Saëns for cello and harp, and the contemporary writing of James Stephenson that utilizes extended string techniques.
The concert is free, with a freewill offering received to help defray tour expenses.

Blood Drive

Please help replenish the blood supply by giving blood this Friday, January 10, at the Hillcrest C.R.C., located at 3617 Hillcrest Road in Hudsonville.  You may call 1-800-RED-CROSS for an appointment or walk in between 11:30 AM and 5:15 PM.  A donor card or driver's license is required for I.D.  Donors must be 17 years old or older and weigh at least 110 lbs. It is recommended to be well-hydrated and to eat a meal four hours before giving blood.  Michigan law permits 16-year-olds to give with written parental consent. 
Free Calvin Basketball Tickets - You are welcome to attend Calvin’s game at Van Noord Arena on the campus of Calvin University on Saturday, January 18 at 3:00 pm.  Calvin will be hosting Trine University and tickets for the Hudsonville community are free, compliments of Barry Capel of Five Star Real Estate.  You may pick up your adult general admission tickets (children 18 & under are always free) at the Unity Christian High School office on 48th Avenue weekdays between 9:00 am - 3:00 pm.  Deadline for pick up is noon on Friday, January 17.
Hudsonville Christian School invites you to their Early Childhood Exploration Night on Thursday, January 23, at 6:30PM at 3435 Oak Street in Hudsonville. Bring your child to visit the classrooms, meet the teachers and participate in fun activities.  Child check-in is at 6:00 PM. We will have a parent presentation in the gym at 6:30 PM where you can hear about all our Early Childhood options and Kids’ Corner childcare.  Enrollment will begin that night.
Visit www.hudsonvillechristian.org/explorationnight for more information.
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